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Installation of Seasonal Lights on Alberni Highway 
 
It’s that time of year again when we install seasonal lights on the trees along the Alberni Highway. The work will 
begin on Monday, October 23 and continue Tuesday, October 24, between the hours of 7.30 am to 3.30 pm. 
 
October 23 – installation will start near the Royal Bank, along the east side, moving down the Alberni Highway to 
the Chevron Station at Highway 19A. There will be no parking on the east side of Alberni Highway on  
October 23. 
 
October 24 - parking stalls will be shut down from the CIBC at Highway 19A to the Rod and Gun liquor store. 
There will be no parking on the west side of Alberni Highway on October 24. 
 
Should extra time be required to complete the installation of lights, this work will carryover to October 25. As 
the lights are installed and it is safe to do so, parking spaces will be made available.  
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications    
dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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